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Meet our
Sending Church

Sending missionaries is primarily
done by local churches. We're
delighted to share with you that
we will be sent to Thailand by
Crossreign Ministries (CRM), in
CROSSREIGN partnership with Bethlehem Star
of Peace, Inc. (BSOP). CRM is our
local church based in Mandaue
City under the shepherding
ministry of Rev. Alvin Rival. We
will have our commissioning
service on Sept. 22, 2024.
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BSOP Leaders and Missionaries

BSOP has 6 missionaries serving in Cambodia and 7 missionaries serving in
Thailand. The Lisbe family will join the Thailand team on Oct. 25, 2024, Lord willing.



Lisbe Family
Missions To
Thailand

The Lisbe Family is on a
mission with & for JESUS
to make disciples among
Thai people, in the power
of the Spirit, and for the
glory of God.




